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 The Bear Essentials  
 

January 30, 2023 
 

 

Principal’s Message 
 

It was fun for all this past Friday at the 

Family Dance Night! Thanks to everyone 

who dressed up and came out to show 

off their totally rad dance moves! As a 

child of the 80’s, it brought me a lot of 

joy to see all the great outfits. Even 

better, our littlest kiddos were having a 

blast with the lights, music and balloons! 

Thank you to our PTA for putting it all 

together! 
 

On that note, our PTA is truly an 

invaluable part of what makes Theodore Judah so great. If you are 

interested in joining the board, please let them know as our board 

elections for next year are coming up soon. You can find more info 

here on page 5 and also by reaching out to hellotjpta@gmail.com to 

connect with the current board.  
 

Wishing you a Fabulous February! 

Ms. Koehler  

 

Please note that our Bike Bus is on pause from now until early spring 

(March or April) when the weather improves. 
 
 

Important Information, Announcements & Resources 

 

Open Enrollment is February 1-15, 2023  

for the 2023-2024 School Year. 
 

Check out the district web page for more information here: 
 

Link: https://www.scusd.edu/open-enrollment-k-8 
 

Kindergarten Registration Continues Online & @ the Enrollment Center 

Parents/guardians can register their student for kindergarten by one 

of the following methods: 
 

 online  

 at the Enrollment Center 
 

Link: https://www.scusd.edu/kindergarten-registration 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Calendar of 

Upcoming Events 

TJE Kindness Characteristic: 
February – Random Acts of 
Kindness  
Week: February 14th-20th   
Day: Feb 17th  

 

February 1st-March 1st 
Black History Month 
 

February 1st 
School Play Parent Meeting 
@ 5:30 pm 
 

February 2nd & 3rd  
School Play Auditions 
@ 2:15 pm 
 

February 7th 
Dine Out @ Chipotle 
4:00-8:00pm 

 

February 8th 
SSC Meeting       

 

February 13th 
 Lincoln’s Birthday Obs. 
 SCHOOL CLOSED 
 

February 14th   
School Play Rehearsals 
Begin 
 

February 15th   
 PTA Meeting @ 6pm 
 via Zoom 
 

February 17th 
Talent Show 6pm 
More info soon! 
 

February 20th 
 Presidents Day 
 SCHOOL CLOSED 
 

February 21st-24th  
 Book Fair 

 

February 27th-March 3rd 
 Read-A-Thon 
 

mailto:hellotjpta@gmail.com
https://www.scusd.edu/open-enrollment-k-8
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COVID-19 Take Home Testing Kits: InteliSwab 

Please note: This test takes 30 minutes to complete. 

• Keep the test stand for all tests in the box. You will need to use it for the second test. 

• Use the easy to follow pictures and instructions inside the box on how to do the test. 

• When used for children, the test should be performed by an adult. 

• For those 14 years and below: slowly circle the swab in EACH nostril at least 4 times while gently pressing 

against the inside of the nostril. This should take about 15 seconds. 

• For those above the age of 15: Swab each nostril, circling at least 15 times. 

New Links! 

Primary Health Testing Results Flyer 

https://www.scusd.edu/sites/main/files/file-attachments/b2s_testing_flyer_8.5x11_8.5_081822.pdf?1660836193 

InteliSwab Instructions & YouTube Instructional Video 

https://www.scusd.edu/sites/main/files/file-attachments/inteliswabinstrutions1.pdf 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=B16-_Vvbkdk 

COVID-19 Test Kit Report Links and Additional Information 

Here is the link to report your test results: 

https://my.primary.health/finder 

 

Also this is the link to register if you have not yet done so, in order  to report your results: 

https://my.primary.health/l/scusd-edu 

 

One more general testing link for the district here: 

https://www.scusd.edu/covid-19-testing 

 

Lastly, more information here can be found here: https://returntogether.scusd.edu/isolation-quarantine-guidance 

 

 

School Safety & Wellness 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.scusd.edu/sites/main/files/file-attachments/b2s_testing_flyer_8.5x11_8.5_081822.pdf?1660836193
https://www.scusd.edu/sites/main/files/file-attachments/inteliswabinstrutions1.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=B16-_Vvbkdk
https://my.primary.health/finder
https://my.primary.health/l/scusd-edu
https://www.scusd.edu/covid-19-testing
https://returntogether.scusd.edu/isolation-quarantine-guidance
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School Community Events and Activities 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  Page 4 of 6 

 

 
 

School Community Events and Activities 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GotSneakers Drive Continuing Into 2023!  
 

Our GotSneakers Drive has been very successful and we will continue 

into 2023. If you have more sneakers to donate, or have not had a 

chance to participate yet, you've still got time! 

 

Please drop off donated sneakers in the bin next to the library door or 

at the TK/Kinder entrance door, rather than bringing them into the 

office, please.  

 

 

Check out 

these 

great ways 

to do good 

and 

support 

our school!  
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School Climate & Culture 

 

Is joining TJE's PTA Board something you're interested in? 

Now is the time to ask questions as we're looking 

for PTA Board Members for the 2023-24 school year. Please 

reach out to hellotjpta@gmail.com  to connect with the 

current Board. 
  

TJE PTA Executive Board Positions:  

- President: Vacant for 2023-24 

- Treasurer: Has candidate, but more candidates welcome 

- Secretary: Has candidate, but more candidates welcome 

- Executive Vice President: Has candidate, but more candidates welcome  

- Financial Secretary: Vacant for 2023-24  

- VP of Communications: Has candidate, but more candidates welcome 

- VP of Membership: Has candidate, but more candidates welcome 

- VP of Events: Vacant for 2023-24 

- Auditor: Has candidate, but more candidates welcome 

- Volunteer Coordinator/Historian: Has candidate, but more candidates welcome 

- Parliamentarian (appointed): Vacant for 2023-24 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sign Up for PTA 

Newsletter 

Email 

Updates HERE 

  

 

 

Access past newsletters HERE 

 

mailto:hellotjpta@gmail.com
https://theodorejudahpta.us1.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=8d1e60fe540ec73d800de390a&id=785366a439
http://bit.ly/2wrwBXe
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